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Sempe: Nothing is Simple
I don't know for sure if dat story is true, But down where de Cajuns live on de bayou, When dey tell dem
stories, dey shore like to talk About dat boy Jacques and his magic beanstalk. You know the classic
story of Jack and the Beanstalk, but you've never heard it like this before. Told in Cajun dialect with
a distinct bayou flair, this book is perfect for reading aloud. There is even a glossary and
pronunciation guide to help! The creators of Petite Rouge (which Publishers Weekly called "a sassy,
spicy outing") once again deliver a hilarious twist on a well-known fairy tale.

Jacques and de Beanstalk
Jean-Jacques Sempe's witty drawings and keen eye for the finer points of the human condition have
delighted readers in France and beyond for over forty years. Now, his sharply observed and beautifully
drawn cartoons are available in English for the first time. 'Nothing is Simple' is classic Sempe - a
timeless mix of tender moments and absurd situations. Sempe's world is populated by nosy neighbours,
mischievous schoolboys and thwarted lovers, by snooty holidaymakers and crowds of frustrated commuters
in the big city. Sempe's inimitable drawings are as fresh, engaging and funny today as when they were
first published in 1962. The captions were translated by Anthea Bell, who also helped to bring Asterix
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the Gaul to the English-speaking world.

Last Call
Bernard Clayton's New Complete Book of Breads
Two legendary culinary masters join their talents in a creative cookbook that demonstrates the best in
traditional French home cookery, with a delectable assortment of recipes that range from soups to
desserts, in a companion volume to the new PBS-TV series. 300,000 first printing. Good Cook Main. First
serial, Gourmet.

Chez Jacques
Bestselling author, TV host, and chef Anthony Bourdain reveals the hearty, delicious recipes of Les
Halles, the classic New York City French bistro where he got his start. Before stunning the world with
his bestselling Kitchen Confidential, Anthony Bourdain, host of the celebrated TV shows Parts Unknown
and No Reservations, spent years serving some of the best French brasserie food in New York. With its nononsense, down-to-earth atmosphere, Les Halles matched Bourdain's style perfectly: a restaurant where
you can dress down, talk loudly, drink a little too much wine, and have a good time with friends. Now,
Bourdain brings you his Les Halles Cookbook, a cookbook like no other: candid, funny, audacious, full of
his signature charm and bravado. Bourdain teaches you everything you need to know to prepare classic
French bistro fare. While you're being guided, in simple steps, through recipes like roasted veal short
ribs and steak frites, escargots aux noix and foie gras au pruneaux, you'll feel like he's in the
kitchen beside you-reeling off a few insults when you've scorched the sauce, and then patting you on the
back for finally getting the steak tartare right. As practical as it is entertaining, Anthony Bourdain's
Les Halles Cookbook is a can't-miss treat for cookbook lovers, aspiring chefs, and Bourdain fans
everywhere.

Creole Meets English: Kreglish - The Easiest Way to Learn Creole
A collection of two hundred simple, low-fat recipes includes such dishes as Light Double-Fluff Omelets,
Blackened Swordfish, Stuffed Red Peppers, and Raspberry Souffles
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Jacques Pepin's New Complete Techniques
One of the most ambitious works of paranormal investigation of our time, here is an unprecedented
compendium of pre-twentieth-century UFO accounts, written with rigor and color by two of today's leading
investigators of unexplained phenomena. In the past century, individuals, newspapers, and military
agencies have recorded thousands of UFO incidents, giving rise to much speculation about flying saucers,
visitors from other planets, and alien abductions. Yet the extraterrestrial phenomenon did not begin in
the present era. Far from it. The authors of Wonders in the Sky reveal a thread of vividly rendered-and
sometimes strikingly similar- reports of mysterious aerial phenomena from antiquity through the modern
age. These accounts often share definite physical features- such as the heat felt and described by
witnesses-that have not changed much over the centuries. Indeed, such similarities between ancient and
modern sightings are the rule rather than the exception. In Wonders in the Sky, respected researchers
Jacques Vallee and Chris Aubeck examine more than 500 selected reports of sightings from biblical-age
antiquity through the year 1879-the point at which the Industrial Revolution deeply changed the nature
of human society, and the skies began to open to airplanes, dirigibles, rockets, and other opportunities
for misinterpretation represented by military prototypes. Using vivid and engaging case studies, and
more than seventy-five illustrations, they reveal that unidentified flying objects have had a major
impact not only on popular culture but on our history, on our religion, and on the models of the world
humanity has formed from deepest antiquity. Sure to become a classic among UFO enthusiasts and other
followers of unexplained phenomena, Wonders in the Sky is the most ambitious, broad-reaching, and
intelligent analysis ever written on premodern aerial mysteries.

Essential Pepin
From the simple refreshment of Summer Strawberry Fizz to Great Hall Gooseberry Fool, the foods discussed
in the many Redwall books are all here, along with dozens of other favorites sure to turn young hands
into seasoned chefs, illustrated in full color with all the charm and magic that is Redwall.

Jacques Pépin Quick & Simple
A thirtieth anniversary edition of the classic baking guide provides updated advice on baking, storing,
and freezing a wide assortment of breads, in a volume that also includes chapters on croissants,
flatbreads, brioches, and crackers. Reprint. 35,000 first printing.
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Cuisine Economique
Covers stocks, soups, eggs, shellfish, fish, poultry, game, and meat, with vegetables as accompaniments.

Maharam Stories
Summer Cooking - first published in 1955 - is Elizabeth David's wonderful selection of dishes, for
table, buffet and picnic, that are light, easy to prepare and based on seasonal ingredients. Elizabeth
David shows how an imaginative use of herbs can enhance even the simplest meals, whether egg, fish or
meat, while her recipes range from a simple salade niçoise to strawberry soufflé. Finally, Summer
Cooking has chapters on hors d'oeuvres, summer soups, vegetables, sauces and sweets that are full of
ideas for fresh, cool food all summer long. 'Not only did she transform the way we cooked but she is a
delight to read' Express on Sunday 'Britain's most inspirational food writer' Independent 'When you read
Elizabeth David, you get perfect pitch. There is an understanding and evocation of flavours, colours,
scents and places that lights up the page' Guardian 'Not only did she transform the way we cooked but
she is a delight to read' Express on Sunday Elizabeth David (1913-1992) is the woman who changed the
face of British cooking. Having travelled widely during the Second World War, she introduced post-war
Britain to the sun-drenched delights of the Mediterranean and her recipes brought new flavours and
aromas into kitchens across Britain. After her classic first book Mediterranean Food followed more
bestsellers, including French Country Cooking, Summer Cooking, French Provincial Cooking, Italian Food,
Elizabeth David's Christmas and At Elizabeth David's Table.

The Country Cooking of France
The biggest, best collection of Sunday crosswords ever published!

Jacques Pepin's The Art of Cooking
Like its predecessors, this fourth edition of A Guide to Treatments That Work offers detailed chapters
that review the latest research on pharmacological and psychosocial treatments that work for the full
range of psychiatric and psychological disorders, written in most instances by clinical psychologists
and psychiatrists who have been major contributors to that literature. Similarly, the standards by which
the authors were asked to evaluate the methodological rigor of the research on treatments have also
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remained the same. Each chapter in A Guide to Treatments That Work follows the same general outline: a
review of diagnostic cues to the disorder, a discussion of changes in the nomenclatures from DSM-IV to
DSM-5, and then a systematic review of research, most of which has been reported within the last few
years, that represents the evidence base for the treatments reviewed. In all, 26 of the volume's 28
chapters review the evidence base for 17 major syndromes. Featuring this coverage is a Summary of
Treatments that Work, an extended matrix offering a ready reference by syndrome of the conclusions
reached by the chapter authors on treatments that work reviewed in their chapters. New to this edition
are two chapters at the beginning of the book. Chapter 1 details two perplexing issues raised by critics
of DSM-5: the unrealized potential of neuroscience biomarkers to yield more accurate and reliable
diagnoses and the lingering problem of conflicts of interest in pharmaceutical research. Chapter 2
contrasts Native American and western ways of identifying effective treatments for mental and physical
disorders, concluding that "evidence-informed culture-based" interventions sometimes constitute best
practices in Native communities. Two chapters detailing pharmacological treatments for pediatric bipolar
disorder (Chapter 9) and pediatric depressive disorder (Chapter 12) have also been added. More than
three quarters of the chapters are written by colleagues who also contributed to most or all of the
previous editions. Hence, this new edition provides up-to-date information on the quality of research on
treatment efficacy and effectiveness provided by individuals who know the research best.

Jacques Pépin New Complete Techniques
Catalogues nearly two hundred of the most useful culinary techniques, providing detailed, step-by-step
descriptions and illustrations of basic skills and procedures in kitchen and dining room

In the Quick
The popular television cooking show host traces his rise from an intimidated thirteen-year-old
apprentice to a famous chef, recounting his work under prestigious teachers, his journey to America, and
his experiences with contemporaries.

Jacques Pépin Heart & Soul in the Kitchen
A young, ambitious female astronaut’s life is upended by a love affair that threatens the rescue of a
lost crew in this brilliantly imagined novel, in the tradition of Station Eleven and The Martian. “An
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enthralling, romantic, and powerful testament to human strength and frailty, and the pursuit of
possibility.”—Courtney Summers, New York Times bestselling author of Sadie June is a brilliant but
difficult girl with a gift for mechanical invention who leaves home to begin grueling astronaut training
at the National Space Program. Younger by two years than her classmates at Peter Reed, the school on
campus named for her uncle, she flourishes in her classes but struggles to make friends and find true
intellectual peers. Six years later, she has gained a coveted post as an engineer on a space station—and
a hard-won sense of belonging—but is haunted by the mystery of Inquiry, a revolutionary spacecraft
powered by her beloved late uncle’s fuel cells. The spacecraft went missing when June was twelve years
old, and while the rest of the world seems to have forgotten the crew, June alone has evidence that
makes her believe they are still alive. She seeks out James, her uncle’s former protégé, also brilliant,
also difficult, who has been trying to discover why Inquiry’s fuel cells failed. James and June forge an
intense intellectual bond that becomes an electric attraction. But the relationship that develops
between them as they work to solve the fuel cell’s fatal flaw threatens to destroy everything they’ve
worked so hard to create—and any chance of bringing the Inquiry crew home alive. A propulsive narrative
of one woman’s persistence and journey to self-discovery, In the Quick is an exploration of the
strengths and limits of human ability in the face of hardship, and the costs of human ingenuity.

Summer Cooking
The famous chef collaborates with his daughter once again to serve up a new collection of 110 recipes
organized into twenty-six menus covering a broad spectrum of special occasions and cooking styles.
Reprint.

Vignettes from the Late Ming
Here's everything you need for great grilling and easy outdoor entertaining from Weber s grilling
experts-all in a portable deck. These convenient cards can follow you from grocery to kitchen to grill,
and include over 50 recipes from classic steaks and burgers to Prosciutto-Wrapped Shrimp, JalapenoCitrus Tuna Steaks, and Garlic-and-Mint-Roasted Chicken. Each recipe is accompanied by a lavish
photograph, plus helpful grilling tips to make outdoor cooking a breeze.

Jacques Pépin New Complete Techniques Sampler
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A maker of home grills offers more than one hundred recipes for the backyard chef as well as tricks and
techniques, marinades and sauces, entertainment tips, and suggested liquid accompaniments for the
perfect meal.

Weber's Art of the Grill
Fresh from his television show, "Everyday Cooking With Jacques Pepin," the personal chef of three French
presidents discusses cooking techniques and presents numerous recipes and money-and time-saving hints

La Technique
Designed to assist the frugal gourmet in capitalizing on seasonal cooking, a collection of 170 recipes
arranged in menus covers lamb, cold soups, pasta dishes, stews, desserts, and much more. 50,000 first
printing. Tour.

The Gatekeepers
250 of master chef Jacques Pépin's classic and timeless recipes for unexpectedly polished and satisfying
meals with minimal prep and cleanup You don't need a kitchen brigade, decades-honed skills, or expensive
ingredients to cook and eat like master chef Jacques Pépin. Just like the rest of us, he doesn't always
have as much time or energy as he'd like to put together a satisfying meal. So, he came up with Jacques
Pépin Quick & Simple, 250 recipes for surprisingly achievable, impressive fare. Covering homemade
staples and every course, with tips for kitchen tools and equipment, pantry staples, and techniques to
simplify and improve every dish you make, this foundational, classic collection is essential for every
busy home cook who refuses to eat poorly. Dine on the Braised Short Ribs in Red Wine Sauce that Jacques
is proud to serve, prepared in under an hour. Or, for healthier fare, Suprêmes of Chicken with Paprika
comes together in under thirty minutes. Originally published as The Short-Cut Cook, this revised edition
is a testament to Jacques' timeless food and advice, and now includes beautiful photographs.

Prevention's Fit and Fast Meals in Minutes
Engaging, revealing, and idiosyncratic stories on design from 100 top luminaries of the design world.
Maharam Stories contains engaging, revealing, and inspiring texts by the most significant designers and
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writers working today—from John Pawson’s musing on the eleventh-century abbey of Le Thoronet, which he
cites as an endless source of inspiration for his own minimalist architecture, to Alice Rawsthorn on her
favorite nineteenth-century chocolate shop in Vienna (still going strong). Some are humorous lessons in
design, such as Murray Moss’s story about growing up with a water fountain in their family’s dining
room, installed by his scientist father who believed in hygiene over aesthetics. Others reveal how
politics can inform design, such as Stefan Sagmeister’s story of a cheap plastic watch given to him by
Ben Cohen (of Ben & Jerry’s) which shows in colorful pie chart graphics that year’s national budget
spending—with over half going to the Pentagon.With commissioned and unique photography and images and
the texts by significant design luminaries, Maharam Stories is sure to both delight and educate design
lovers.

The Redwall Cookbook
The “concise, informative, indispensable” work by the grand master of cooking skills and methods—now
completely revised and updated (Anthony Bourdain). For decades, Jacques Pépin has set the standard for
culinary greatness and mastery of French cuisine—ever since his seminal works on kitchen how-tos, La
Méthode and La Technique, hit the shelves in the seventies. Now Pépin revisits the works that made him a
household name in a completely revised and updated edition of his classic book. Filled with thousands of
photographs demonstrating techniques; new advice and tips; and hundreds of recipes ranging from simple
to sublime, this is the must-have manual for any kitchen aficionado. Pépin offers step-by-step
instructions on every aspect of cooking, including: learning basics, such as how to use knives correctly
and how to cut a flawless julienne; conquering classic recipes, such as crêpes suzette and hollandaise
sauce; creating whimsical and elegant decorations, such as olive rabbits and tomato flowers; tackling
inventive ways of becoming a culinary superstar, such as turning an old refrigerator into a makeshift
smoker; and much more. No matter the recipe or skill, Pépin has time-tested instructions on how to do it
like the pros—and Jacques Pépin New Complete Techniques brings all of the master chef’s secrets into one
easy-to-use guide, guaranteed to please any palate, wow any guest, and turn any home cook into a
gastronomic expert.

Anthony Bourdain's Les Halles Cookbook
Renowned for her cooking school in France and her many best-selling cookbooks, Anne Willan combines
years of hands-on experience with extensive research to create a brand new classic. More than 250
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recipes range from the time-honored La Truffade, with its crispy potatoes and melted cheese, to the
Languedoc specialty Cassoulet de Toulouse, a bean casserole of duck confit, sausage, and lamb. And the
desserts! Crêpes au Caramel et Beurre Sal (crêpes with a luscious caramel filling) and Galette Landaise
(a rustic apple tart) are magnifique. Sprinkled with intriguing historical tidbits and filled with more
than 270 enchanting photos of food markets, villages, harbors, fields, and country kitchens, this
cookbook is an irresistible celebration of French culinary culture.

Foie Gras
"When I read Foie Gras A Passion, I was touched by Michael Ginor's respect for and fascination with foie
gras. It is at the same time a dignified study of foie gras and a beautifully illustrated work, rich in
its international selection of recipes. Bravo, Monsieur!" --Alain Ducasse, Chef-Restaurateur "At last,
the perfect gift for the voluptuary." --Gael Greene, New York magazine "An incredible odyssey! Foie
Grass A Passion is a thoroughly exquisite overview of my favorite subject. This book is a magnificent
culinary tribute-a feast for all the senses! Simply, a must-have selection for everyone's culinary
library." --Jean-Louis Palladin, Chef-Restaurateur "Foie Gras A Passion is an exercise in monomania of
the most appealing sort." --Russ Parsons, Los Angeles Times "This book, reflecting elegance and
intellect, tells a story of immense passion. In tracing the history of foie gras, the authors carry us
along through culinary traditions, ethnic cultures, and across continents. The recipes challenge the
imagination and the palate." --Ferdinand Metz, President, The Culinary Institute of America "As much a
coffee table book as a cookbook, this beautiful celebration of foie gras includes a thorough history of
the delicacy and mouthwatering full-page photographs of each of the dishes. Those who get past turning
the pretty pages can sample the foie gras inspired recipes a veritable who's who of contemporary chefs."
--Food & Wine's Best of the Best

Jacques Pepin's Complete Techniques
In the companion book to his final PBS series, the world-renowned chef shows his close relationship to
the land and sea as he cooks for close friends and family. Jacques Pépin Heart & Soul in the Kitchen is
an intimate look at the celebrity chef and the food he cooks at home with family and friends—200 recipes
in all. There are the simple dinners Jacques prepares for his wife, like the world’s best burgers (the
secret is ground brisket). There are elegant dinners for small gatherings, with tantalizing starters
like Camembert cheese with a pistachio crust and desserts like little foolproof chocolate soufflés. And
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there are the dishes for backyard parties, including grilled chicken tenderloin in an Argentinean
chimichurri sauce. Spiced with reminiscences and stories, this book reveals the unorthodox philosophy of
the man who taught millions how to cook, revealing his frank views on molecular gastronomy, the locovore
movement, Julia Child and James Beard, on how to raise a child who will eat almost anything, and much,
much more. For both longtime fans of Jacques and those who are discovering him for the first time, this
is a must-have cookbook.

Jacques Pepin Celebrates
This anthology presents seventy translated and annotated short essays, or hsiao-p�in, by fourteen wellknown sixteenth- and seventeenth-century Chinese writers. Hsiao-p�in, characterized by spontaneity and
brevity, were a relatively informal variation on the established classical prose style in which all
scholars were trained. Written primarily to amuse and entertain the reader, hsiao-p�in reflect the rise
of individualism in the late Ming period and collectively provide a panorama of the colorful life of the
age. Critics condemned the genre as escapist because of its focus on life�s sensual pleasures and
triviality, and over the next two centuries many of these playful and often irreverent works were
officially censored. Today, the essays provide valuable and rare accounts of the details over everyday
life in Ming China as well as displays of wit and delightful turns of phrase.

Everyday Cooking with Jacques Pépin
Completely revised and updated with more than 1,000 color photographs and 30 percent new techniques, a
classic seminal work by the culinary grand master provides instructions for every aspect of traditional
cooking and is complemented by time-tested recipes that demonstrate how to put key techniques into
practice.

Wonders in the Sky
Collects updated versions of the James Beard Award-winning celebrity chef's favorite recipes from his
six-decade career, discussing the international flavors that inspired his cuisine while providing on an
accompanying DVD demonstrations of a complete range of cooking techniques. First serial, Food & Wine.
150,000 first printing. TV tie-in.
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The Origins of AIDS
An updated edition of Jacques Pépin's acclaimed account of the events that transformed a chimpanzee
virus into a global pandemic.

The New York Times Supersized Book of Sunday Crosswords
"In this astonishing and powerful work of nonfiction, Green meticulously reports on a series of baffling
and brutal crimes targeting gay men. It is an investigation filled with twists and turns, but this is
much more than a compelling true crime story. Green has shed light on those whose lives for too long
have been forgotten, and rescued an important part of American history." -David Grann, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Killers of the Flower Moon The gripping true story, told here for the first time,
of the Last Call Killer and the gay community of New York City that he preyed upon. The Townhouse Bar,
midtown, July 1992: The piano player seems to know every song ever written, the crowd belts out the
lyrics to their favorites, and a man standing nearby is drinking a Scotch and water. The man strikes the
piano player as forgettable. He looks bland and inconspicuous. Not at all what you think a serial killer
looks like. But that’s what he is, and tonight, he has his sights set on a gray haired man. He will not
be his first victim. Nor will he be his last. The Last Call Killer preyed upon gay men in New York in
the ‘80s and ‘90s and had all the hallmarks of the most notorious serial killers. Yet because of the
sexuality of his victims, the skyhigh murder rates, and the AIDS epidemic, his murders have been almost
entirely forgotten. This gripping true-crime narrative tells the story of the Last Call Killer and the
decades-long chase to find him. And at the same time, it paints a portrait of his victims and a vibrant
community navigating threat and resilience.

Jacques Pépin's Kitchen
Provides instructions for hundreds of culinary techniques including separating eggs, lining cake pans,
preparing chicken for broiling, and making rib roast.

The Apprentice
Make Learning, Understanding, and Speaking Creole Easy & Fast! The Smart Way with Kreglish! If you're
one of the people who thinks learning a new language is hard and time consuming then this is the book
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for you. Kreglish is a new way to learn Creole that makes mastering the language a quick and simple
process. This Creole language learning book will help you recognize Creole alphabets, identify the words
and teach you to pronounce them with confidence. Kreglish isn't just a book, it's a new methodology that
will help you learn Creole in the shortest time so you can keep up with most conversations while laying
a solid foundation for the future. Teach Yourself Creole Anytime & Anywhere! Whether you're on a flight
and only have a couple of hours to learn Creole or simply planning a vacation, this book will allow you
to easily teach yourself Creole without taking up all your time. You can bring Creole Meets English
along and learn enough during the flight to be able to communicate when you get there. It's filled with
most words, phrases, and examples you need to know to get through your trip. Coupled with the unique
self-instruction resources, it allows you to hold a conversation with a native speaker under various
situations in less than 24 hours! It's the perfect choice for travelers or anyone else who wants to
expand their skill set. It can also be used to teach kids Creole from an early age. Key Features of
Kreglish: Build a Foundation Allows you to start speaking Creole immediately using essential words and
phrases. Learn with Confidence Helps you learn phrases and words to formulate full sentences and actual
conversations. Achieve Your Goals Helps you develop practical language skills instead of simply
memorizing vocabulary. Learn from what You Know We use hundreds of words that are spelled the same way
in English and Creole to help you understand faster and better. Made for Everyone Filled with sentences
and mocked conversations for adoptive parents, adopted children, vacationers, business travelers, and
medical professionals Start learning Creole today and begin speaking like a native. Meet Your Goals With
Creole Meets English

Weber's Big Book of Grilling
"Quick, healthy, great-tasting meals--using the same approach as the author's enormously popular Dinner
in Minutes" column that reaches millions of readers each week When Linda Gassenheimer's bestselling
cookbook "Low-Carb Meals in Minutes appeared, famed chef Jacques Pepin cheered: "What starts as a diet
book becomes the blueprint for a healthy lifestyle based on appealing recipes that are quick and easy to
prepare." Reviewers greeted her previous work with similar enthusiasm. Now this award-winning author has
applied her "Meals in Minutes formula to the latest USDA dietary guidelines--emphasizing portion control
and more fruits, vegetables, and whole grains--and the result is a treasury of 150 enticing recipes,
organized into a sensational 4-week meal plan. Recipes range from Asian to Mediterranean, from Tex-Mex
to Caribbean, from breakfasts like Wild Mushroom Parmesan Omelet to show-stopping dinners like Sicilian
Swordfish with Broccoli Linguine. Mouthwatering desserts complete the meals, like the Velvety Chocolate
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Mousse that takes less than 10 minutes to prepare. Helpful shopping lists make stocking the kitchen as
efficient as possible, and smart advice on substitutions allows readers to take advantage of seasonal
and discounted ingredients. Enjoying good food that's good for you has never been simpler, or, as the
"Rocky Mountain News has raved about the author's "Dinner in Minutes: "She does everything except come
to your home and cook it for you."

Weber's Art of the Grill Deck
Provides advice for choosing a grill, tools, and safety, and contains recipes for sauces and marinades,
meat, poultry, fish and seafood, vegetables, salads, and desserts.

Suffering Succotash
As a child Stephanie Lucianovic lived for years on grilled cheese and created an elaborate system for
disposing of revolting food involving bookshelves, holiday centerpieces, and, later, boyfriends. She
agonized not over meeting her future in-laws, but over the peaches they served her. As an adult, this
picky eater found herself in the most unlikely of circumstances: a graduate of culinary school who
became a cheesemonger and then a food writer. Along the way, she realized just how common her plight
was. It wasn’t surprising to discover that picky eating is an issue for millions of kids, but who knew
there are even support groups for adults who can’t overcome it? Yet remarkably little is known about the
science of picky eating, and cultural and historical questions abound. Are picky eaters destined to
ascend to a higher plane of existence, and what happens when picky eaters fall in love or go to
restaurants? How can you tell if you’re a “supertaster”? How does the gag reflex affect pickiness (and
what secrets do sword swallowers impart to help overcome it)? Suffering Succotash is a wide-angle look
into the world of picky eating, told by a writer who’s been in the culinary trenches. With wit and
charm, through visits to laboratories specializing in genetic analysis, attempts to infiltrate the inner
workings of a “feeding” clinic, and interviews with fellow picky eaters and adventurous foodies young
and old, Stephanie explores her own food phobias and gets to the bottom of what repulses us about
certain foods, what it really means to be a picky eater, and what we can do about it.

A Guide to Treatments That Work
A sampling of recipes from Jacques Pépin New Complete Techniques, by the grand master of cooking skills
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and methods Jacques Pépin’s work has been universally hailed by professional chefs and home cooks alike.
Updated with new techniques and recipes, demonstrated by Pépin in step-by-step photographs, the Jacques
Pépin New Complete Techniques Sampler is a culinary course on classic cooking, carefully selected from
Pépin’s full New Complete Techniques cookbook. These time-tested recipes show everyone, from the
greenest home cook to the seasoned professional, how to put the techniques into practice. Inside you’ll
find step-by-step demonstration photographs and a fresh design to make it even easier to follow the
guidelines.

Jacques Pepin's Simple and Healthy Cooking
Shares two hundred recipes for dishes, organized from soup to dessert, that range from simple meals to
elaborate menus for holiday celebrations, accompanied by special sections on the techniques of working
with bread and pastry doughs.

Julia and Jacques Cooking at Home
In the fall of 1999, New York Times education reporter Jacques Steinberg was given an unprecedented
opportunity to observe the admissions process at prestigious Wesleyan University. Over the course of
nearly a year, Steinberg accompanied admissions officer Ralph Figueroa on a tour to assess and recruit
the most promising students in the country. The Gatekeepers follows a diverse group of prospective
students as they compete for places in the nation's most elite colleges. The first book to reveal the
college admission process in such behind-the-scenes detail, The Gatekeepers will be required reading for
every parent of a high school-age child and for every student facing the arduous and anxious task of
applying to college. "[The Gatekeepers] provides the deep insight that is missing from the myriad how-to
books on admissions that try to identify the formula for getting into the best collegesI really didn't
want the book to end." —The New York Times
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